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Zarva,
 
The MS&T written examination has been reschedule from the week of August 12, 2019 to
the week of November 18, 2019.
 
Respectfully,
 
Paulette A. Torres
Non-Power Production and Utilization Facility Oversight (UNPO)
Division of Advanced Reactors and Non-Power Production and Utilization Facilities (DANU)
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (NRR)
(301) 415-5656
paulette.torres@nrc.gov
 
 
From: Taber, Ethan <etaber@mst.edu> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 05, 2019 11:17 AM
To: Torres, Paulette <Paulette.Torres@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Scheduling for MSTR Examination
 
Ms. Torres,
 
Tuesday, November 19, would be preferred. Thank you for the prompt feedback.
 
Sincerely,

Ethan Taber
Reactor Manager
Missouri S&T Reactor

(573) 341-4291
etaber@mst.edu | reactor.mst.edu
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